
 

 

 

 
 

 

Worlds and Continentals cancelled 

Due to the Corona-pandemic ISA announced last night: 

“Dear Soling Sailors  

An uncertain future, despite many countries being more relaxed in their activities, the current 

situation picture worldwide only forced the ISA to focus on each sailors' safety and the fairness of 

all major events (open ones) that should be able to be attended by all those interested and not 

only by those who can attend, therefore with sadness the ISA cancels Worlds and Continentals 

also dropping the ISA ranking for the year of 2020.  

Despite this decision, we encourage each event originally scheduled to be held by their hosts if 

possible, and that sailors also within their limitations to attend and have fun and enjoy their 

Solings like the case of the Zipfer Trophy that for the year of 2020 will be the Europa Cup and not 

the European fleet racing championship but still the largest event of the year.  

We hope for the future that each country improves their situation making Soling sailing a great 

option to relax and face reality with a smile and joy.  

Stay safe, and if possible sail with enthusiasm  

Best winds. 

This is the final decision to have no European Championship this year, and so we are 

sailing an Europa Cup, as well as the Austrian and Hungarian Natonals, during the 

15th Zipfer Trophy. 

As we do not have to pay fees to ISA the entry fee decreased...  

Please look at the changed Notice of Race! 

Notice to Competitors,  

June 15th, 2020, 12.00 pm 2 


